
  

The Newsletter of the British Isles Lacewing and Allies Recording Scheme 

Website: https://lacewings.myspecies.info 

Dear Subscribers, 
 
The organizers of the Lacewing and Allies Recording Scheme would like to wish you all a very merry    
Christmas and all the best for 2022. 
 

Colin, James, and Ben 
 

 
 

Call for content: 
 
The next newsletter will be published early next year, if you have any content for the next or upcoming news-
letters please email us at LacewingRS@gmail.com. This can be anything lacewing and allies related - for 
example, articles on lacewing and allies species/interactions/habitats/etc, interesting sightings, relevant book 
reviews, or photographs of species seen. The deadline for the next edition will be January 18th 2022. 
 

James E. Jepson 

NeuroNews (3rd Series)                                                                                                   Christmas 2021 

Editor: James E. Jepson (LacewingRS@gmailcom) 

Organisers: Colin W. Plant, James E. Jepson, Ben Price 

https://lacewings.myspecies.info/
mailto:LacewingRS@gmail.com
mailto:LacewingRS@gmail.com

